
Crow Canyon Widening Update 
Construction Continues Between Alcosta Blvd & Crow Canyon 
Private (Cobblestone); Partial Roadway Paving Delayed 

 

Work continues on the Crow Canyon Road Widening Project between Alcosta Boulevard and Crow Canyon 
Private (Cobblestone). See below for a summary of recent and upcoming work. 

Work Recently Completed Through 2/21/24: 

• Completed water meter installation 
• Completed EBMUD meter disconnection 
• Completed Verizon utility box adjustments 
• Completed curb, gutter, and sidewalk work in eastbound direction from Alcosta Boulevard to Barbados 

Drive 
• Substantially completed curb, gutter, and sidewalk work in westbound direction from Alcosta Boulevard 

to El Capitan Drive 
• Northbound Barbados Drive was opened on 01/30/24 
• Completed box and valve adjustment to prepare for paving operations 
• Completed east sidewalk on Tahiti Drive 
• Completed irrigation crossing on Tahiti Drive 

Work Planned Through 2/29/24 (Weather Dependent): 

• Roadway maintenance and storm preparation activities 
• IMPORTANT: Partial roadway preparation and paving operations have been delayed due to wet 

weather.  Work requires a minimum of 10 sequential working days of dry weather. Rain is 
currently forecasted into March and may extend. Please watch for future updates from the City 
of San Ramon. 

 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/pDKxCVOK9rUxgl7jtkSQrA?domain=sanramon.ca.gov

